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This year, Wear Orange For Love Day is on February 12, 2018.  Show you believe 
in healthy relationships by wearing something orange. 

B.H.S. Teen Center has posted facts about “Dating Abuse” throughout the school.  
Look for our “Orange Is For Love” signs. 

	
  

How Common is Dating 
Abuse? 

Dating abuse is a public health issue that affects people from all ages, 
backgrounds, and identities. However, among people who experience sexual 
violence, physical violence, and/or stalking, most experienced some form of 
intimate partner violence for the first time before the age of 25. 
In fact 1 in 3 young people experience some form of physical or sexual violence 
- which by any other standards would be called an epidemic. 
It is vitally important that we specifically speak to and understand the statistics 
involved with abuse in young people’s relationships. These statistics help to 
outline just how widespread of an issue dating abuse really is in the lives of 
young people. 

 

REMINDER 

Mid-year Parent Conferences 
are Thursday February 15th.  
We look forward to meeting 

parents who stop by the Student 
Center! 

The Student Center is now 
on Twitter!  Give us a 

follow! 

@bhs_sbysp 

 

	
   	
  


